
 

6th Grade Religious Education! 

 

Grade 6 will be a bit different this school year because we are moving all 6th grade 

religious education classes to the Parish House located on Whittemore Road.   

Beginning October 9, 2018 our classes will meet at the Parish House every Tuesday 
evening from 7:00 – 8:15pm. PLEASE note the time change.   We will be using Sadlier, 

We Believe edition as our textbook.   
 
Parents when you are dropping off children for classes you will enter the Parish House 
on Whittemore Road and exit onto Bronson Road.  Children will go into the Parish House 
using the front door.  Classes will be held on the main level of the Parish House. 
  
Students will also be required to participate in 2 service projects during the religious 

education year.  The 2 service projects will be part of the program and hopefully will 

take place during class time. 

Why service projects? 
Through service, we participate in the mission of the church to serve our brothers and 

sisters by using the gifts and talents given to us by God.  Part of living one’s faith is to 

respond to the call to serve others. 

Cancellation of classes 
The Religious Education Program follows the Region 15 school calendar.  If Region 15 
closes early or cancels after school activities, religious education classes are also 
cancelled. 
 
Discipline Code for Religious Education Program 
A discipline problem is defined in this context as disrespectful, disruptive, or violent behavior.  In 
the event of a discipline problem, the student’s parents will be notified of such behavior.  If the 
same student causes a secondary disciplinary problem, we will follow the same procedure as 
previously described.  Additionally, the parent(s) along with the student will be requested to 
attend the following week’s session. 
Multiple or repeated discipline occurrences would result in a meeting among the student, 
parent(s) the Coordinator of Religious Education and the Pastor to discuss alternatives. 
 
ALSO….. 

 In order to provide our students with the best experience possible, distractions must be 
kept to a minimum.  During class time, all cell phones will be placed in the center of the 
tables face down. 

 

 Bathrooms are to be used for emergency use only. 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


